



August 12, 2014

Dr. Hector Gonzales
President
Southwest Texas Junior College
2401 Garner Field Road
Uvalde, TX 78801-6297

Dear Dr. Gonzales:

Thank you for your letter of May 13, 2014, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to change the longstanding Basic Peace Officer CEU program to a C1 Level 1 Certificate program, effective fall 2014. The current program consists of four units (175 contact hours each) of 700 contact hours. The program content will remain the same with the contact hours being converted into four units of five credit hours each, making a total of 20 credit hours for the certificate program.

The certificate will be a C1 Level 1 Certificate in Basic Peace Officer under Criminal Justice/Police Science. Since the program represents existing coursework, it does not represent a significant departure. We acknowledge the information and will add it to the file.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle J. Wheelan

President

BSW/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Mark Underwood, Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein